
PowerSchool Student Portal Transitional Kindergarten through Sixth Grade 
 
 

The Student Portal for PowerSchool (https://holtpublicschools.powerschool.com/public/home.html)  
has been opened for students. Please follow the directions below for your student to access their student 
account. The username and password that students use to access PowerSchool is the same username and 
password students will use to access Google Classroom and other district platforms.  
  
 
 

1. Parents: log into the PowerSchool Parent Portal. 
(https://holtpublicschools.powerschool.com/public/) (Still unable to get in? This video may help: 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=hbaMxCJe86k&feature=youtu.be) 

2. Click on School Information (tab on the left) 
3. Under the heading HPS Technology Related Information you will find your student’s Username 

and Password 
a. The Student Web Username is the student’s username for district platforms 
b. The Student Web Password (K-6) is the student’s password (K-6 passwords can not be 

changed by the student) 
4. If you have more than one student in the district, you will need to click on each student’s name to 

get the username and password for each student. You can see the different names in the top left 
corner, under the PowerSchool logo.  

5. Click “sign out” in the upper right-hand corner 
6. Students: go to the PowerSchool Student Portal 

(https://holtpublicschools.powerschool.com/public/home.html)  
7. Use your username and password to log in 
8. Students in 5th and 6th grade can now receive email from their teachers and can check it at 

mail.hpsk12.net using the above username and password 
 
 
 

Please consider also downloading the free apps for both PowerSchool and School Messenger. Contact 
homesupport@hpsk12.net  if you have any trouble accessing your or your student’s accounts. 
  
 
Thank you, 
  
 
Holt Public Schools 
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